
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Albany City Council has scheduled consideration of 
the 2018-19 City of Albany Governmental Gann Appropriations Limit on Tuesday, September 
4, 2018 at a meeting beginning at 7:30p.m., in the City Council Chambers, 1000 San Pablo 
Avenue, Albany. 
 
A copy of the Governmental Gann Appropriation Limit calculation is available for inspection 
on the City’s website: www.albanyca.org or at the Office of the City Clerk of the City of Albany, 
1000 San Pablo Avenue, Albany, CA during normal business hours.  
 
All persons interested in the foregoing are invited to appear before the Albany City Council on 
the day, at the time, and in the place above mentioned or in written correspondence delivered 
to the City of Albany at, or prior to, the public meeting. 
 
THIS NOTICE IS GIVEN PURSUANT TO THE DIRECTION OF THE ALBANY CITY 
COUNCIL. 
 
 
 
ANNE HSU 
CITY CLERK 
 
Published: Friday, August 17, 2018 
Posted:  City Hall, Community Center & Senior Center 

http://www.albanyca.org/

